
March
Twenty-eighth 

1923.

J. H. Willlams, Esq., 
41 Masson Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. WilliamsJ-

1 am in receipt of your letter of 
juu.2 ch ~ >ti. ana. an .ruiy sorry to learn that you have 
not yet got to work.

1 hope that you are successful in the 
application you have submitted to the Railway Company 
for a position, but I am sorry that I cannot write to 
Mr. Breen as you suggest. I feel that I do not know 
you well enough to recommend you. I may say that I 
spo.'.e to tno Reford Company about you and received in 
reply anything but encouragement, nevertheless, I hope 
you are soon placed.

Yours faithfully,


